
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I would like to add my support for the ‘Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) 
Bill 2009’. I support the compulsory labelling of palm oil on products. I do not support the large scale 
removal of tropical forests (including orang utan habitat) for oil palm plantations.  I support labelling 
so that I can make informed decisions about which products I buy, and hopefully be a part of a 
consumer driven demand for products that do not involve the destruction of forests.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sue Jacobs 


